
Jun 21, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
My name is Brian Anderson and I am from Portland (zip 97214). 
 
I believe it is important to pass HB 2927 so every vote from each voter counts. 
 
I urge you to pass the bill outright, without amending it, referring it to voters, or any other diversion 
intended to block the bill, and to send it directly to the Senate floor for a vote. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Brian Anderson 
1848 SE 35th Ave 
Portland, OR 97214-5041 
(503) 975-7411 
 


